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        Vali $2.5M GSA Pre-payment Received  
 
 

 
On 19 April Metgasco announced the execution of the processing agreement with the South Australian 
Cooper Basin Joint Venture (SACB) allowing the JV to call on AGL to make the first two tranches of the 
pre-payment totalling $2.5 million (net to Metgasco) as per the terms included in the Vali Gas Sales 
Agreement (GSA) announced on 23 March CY22.  
 
Metgasco confirms receipt on 3 May of the $2.5 million pre-payment funds from AGL. As per the GSA 
terms the funds will be applied for the ongoing capital works to bring the Vali field to first gas.  

This ASX announcement was approved and authorised for release by the Board. 

 

For further information contact:  
 

Philip Amery Metgasco Ltd ACN 088 196 383 

Chair Level 2, 30 Richardson Street, West Perth, WA 6005 

+ 61 402 091 180 +61 8 6245 0060 

philip.amery@metgasco.com.au info@metgasco.com.au 

 www.metgasco.com.au 

Ken Aitken  

Managing Director  

+61 8 6245 0062 
ken.aitken@metgasco.com.au 
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